11/7/2019 Executive meeting notes

In attendance – 
	Kathie Notarfonzo
	Riqui Hess

1 – The decision was made to cancel the “Benefit Luncheon” that was currently being planned for 11/30, due to a lack of participation. Donors are going to be talked to about utilizing their donations another way. Riqui will work on that immediately.
2 – An attempt will be made to do some fundraising at the upcoming “Turkey Trot” with a 50/50 raffle and raffle baskets. 
3 – The idea of conducting a “Spin-a-Thon” is being considered.
4 – The date for the Youth Event was tentatively set for February 22. Riqui will contact the Elks club in regard to the facility.
5 – The date for the “Push Through;” 5k has been tentatively set for May 16. Riqui will contact the Elks in regard to the facility.
6 – The decision was made to conduct an “Open House” type of event for the “Adopt-a-Grandparent” program. Riqui will reach out to Nancy about getting that set up at the Falls. Due to the point of contact being changed at the hospital, she will wait a few weeks before contacting them.
7 – The Saving Space in regard to sleep will take place on January 6 at The Loft.
8 – The “Personal Wellness” Saving Space classes will be revisited in March. Kathie recommended that participants donate $5 per class.
9 – We are participating in the FLX Gives promotion that is running on 11/15. The decision was made to include peer-to-peer fundraising with prizes at $100, $250 and $500 levels. This is where the donations from the luncheon will be utilized, with the donor’s permission.
10 – The decision was made to seek additional board persons, namely Cindy Kain, to help with the positions of secretary and treasurer. Kathie is looking into setting up a meeting to discuss this with Cindy. 
11 – A “conflict of interest” amendment will be added to the Bylaws which will discuss the donations (as opposed to purchase) of certificates and space from Inner Peace Floats.
12 – Riqui is going to look into the idea of having a table at the “Small Business Saturday” event at the Chamber of Commerce.
13 – Riqui will be tabling with RPA #24 and SAFE at the Village Christmas event in December.
14 – The decision was made that, other than the obvious roles for Executive Director, Secretary and Treasurer, there will be no definitive roles for any members until such time that they become more obvious.
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